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Language Arts 

We will be learning 

the letter and sounds 

for “H.” 

Math 

In math we will be 

learning the hexagon 

shape, working on one 

to one 

correspondence, and 

patterns.  

Science   

We will be learning 

about life on a farm.  

Home Connections 

Ask your child about 

things in your home 

that came from a 

farm.  

Activities 

Theme: Farm 

Last week we learned about manners, decorated drums and learned 

songs in preparation for our Thanksgiving Sing.  The children did a 

wonderful job singing and saying what they were thankful for during 

our Sing!  

This week we will be talking about farms and farm animals.  We’ll 

make a cow headband, have a visit from a live rabbit, make an elf and 

begin learning songs for our Christmas Program. 
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Snack:  Rosalie 

Thanks to all for attending our Thanksgiving Sing!  We hope you had a wonderful Thanksgiving!  Our next 

performance will be on Thursday, December 21 at 9:00 am in the Social Hall.  We will have a party after the 

performance and will have a special guest!  We hope you will be able to join us. 

 

Please send your children to preschool with mittens!  The kids’ hands without mittens get cold outside. (Gloves are 

hard to handle).  We will continue to go outside for our large motor activity when it isn’t raining or too wet until 

the weather gets too cold so please dress your kids accordingly.  The kids love playing outside!  

                                                                                                    

                

 


